
March 19, 2020

WHAT:  Norfolk Southern - Rail Safety Emergency Response Training

WHEN:  March 19, 2020

1700 – 2100 

WHERE: The Cleburne County Mountain Center

6751 Highway 78

Heflin, Alabama 36264

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: Emergency responders, including: fire departments, law 

enforcement, emergency medical services, hazmat response 

teams, emergency management personnel, military, 

homeland security personnel, shippers, customers

FREE TRAINING INCLUDES THESE TOPICS:

Safety On Railroad Property 

Rail Shipping Documents

Rail Equipment Identification

Rail Tank Cars

Locomotive Fires

Flammable Liquid Unit Trains

Incident Response Procedures

Working with Railroad Officials

AskRail Mobile App

For Event Information
Contact : Glen Rudner

Glen.Rudner@nscorp.com

Phone: (205) 451 - 4787

Site Contact : 

Crystal Cavender, EMA Manager

ccavender@cleburnecounty.us

(256) 463-3820 (Office)

(256) 591-5752 (Cell)

Norfolk Southern provides emergency 

preparedness training to first 

responders as part of TRANSCAER 

(Transportation Community Awareness 

and Emergency Response), a 

nationwide program that assists 

communities prepare for and respond 

to a hazardous materials transportation 

incident.


